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Wednesday 28th June 2023. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

End of Year Production: Tuesday 18th July 2023 2pm and 6pm. 

 

As you are all aware we are working hard on rehearsing for our end of year production ‘The 

Greatest Show,’ on Tuesday 18th July.  

 

Tickets will be available free of charge (donations are welcome on the day of the 

performance). We are limiting the number of tickets to four per family over two performances 

please. There is a maximum of 120 tickets on offer for each performance, therefore, they will 

be given on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Tickets can be obtained by completing the proforma overleaf and returning to school no 

later than Friday 7th July. The tickets will be given to the children on the afternoon of Monday 

10th July 2023. 

 

 Please note – Any left over tickets will then be available to collect from the School Office at            

the end of the school day on Tuesday 11th July (we will inform you accordingly).  

 

We ask that visitors arrive 30 minutes prior to the performance. In the evening, please could the 

children arrive between 5.30-5.45pm, ready for a 6pm start. The performance lasts for 

approximately 60 minutes. 

 

Please could we ask that your child has their final costume in school in a named bag by 

Thursday 13th July 2023 ready for our dress rehearsal. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs C. Bould 

School Leader. 
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*We would like to order ticket(s) for the End of Year Production on:  

 

Tuesday 18th July at *2pm      

 

                     Tuesday 18th July at *6pm 

 

 

*please indicate the number of tickets required in the box. 

 

Name of child …………………………………………….…………………..  Class …………… 

 

Signature of Parent ………………………………………………………. 

 
Please return by Friday 7th July 2023. 
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